
CRICK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
9th January 2015   

www.crick.northants.sch.uk  

BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday this week – Lewis B, Robyn 
W, Molly P, Evie F and Ryan M! 
 

     

       

            

         

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term 1 
 

12.01.15 Swimming  
15.01.15 Sports hall Athletics Competition – Y5 & 6  
16.01.15 FOCS KS2 Cinema Night – 6-8pm (£1 entry which includes a 

drink and snack) 
 
19.01.15 Swimming  
25.01.15 FOCS Pub Quiz 
 
26.01.15 Swimming 
27.01.15 Biomass Boiler Opening Ceremony  
30.01.15 Balance for Everdon is due 
 
02.02.15 Swimming 
05.02.15 Cluster Candlemas Service for Y5 & 6 @ St Margaret’s Church 
05.02.15 Life Education Bus 
06.02.15 Life Education Bus 
 FOCS Indulgence Evening 
 
09.02.15 E-Safety Week for all classes  

Swimming 
 PCSO Humphries visiting Saturn Class  
10.02.15 Safer Internet Day  
12.02.15 Parents’ are invited to come into their child’s class to find out 

about E-Safety – 3pm  
13.02.15 Mars Class Assembly  
 End of Spring Term 1 
 

Spring Term 2 
 
23.02.15 School reopens  
 Everdon Residential for Y4 
24.02.15 Everdon Residential for Y4 
25.02.15 Everdon Residential for Y4 
 
02.03.15 Swimming 
 
16.03.15 Swimming 
 PCSO Humphries visiting  
 
23.03.15 Swimming 
27.03.15 Jupiter Class Assembly 
 End of Spring 2 

 
Summer Term 1 

 
13.04.15 Training Day 
14.04.15 School reopens  

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils this week are:  

Venus – William M 

Stars – Deri R 

Mars – Chloe P 

Jupiter – Gabi Y 

Saturn – Lewis J 

Neptune – Ellie M 

Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

We’ve had an eventful first week back 

with a faulty boiler and a fire alarm that 

wouldn’t stop going off on Wednesday 

afternoon!  Oh the joys of a new term! 

This term pupils’ topic / theme work is 

based around Ice Worlds.  Study 

outlines will be given out and placed on 

the website by the end of this week.   

Apologies for the late posting of the 

newsletter, I was at a conference on 

Thursday and Friday.   

We will be running an E – Safety Week 

in February to coincide with Safer 

Internet Day.  You are invited into 

school on Thursday 12
th

 February at 

3pm to find out about what your child 

has been learning about with regards to 

E-Safety.   

Clubs have been listed for next week 

below.  Further clubs will begin next 

week.   

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


FOCS NEWS 

Happy New Year Everyone! 

KS2 Cinema Night - Friday 16
th

 January  

Don’t forget to come along on Friday for the film. We will be showing How to Train your Dragon 2 which is a 
PG certificate.  6pm til 8pm. 

Entry is £1 which includes a snack and a drink.   

Please ensure children do not bring any phones or other electronic devices with them, thank you. 

 

FOCS Quiz Night - Sunday 25
th

 January  

Don’t forget our quiz night at the Red Lion, always a fun night and a good fundraiser!  

 

Ladies Indulgence Evening – Friday 17
th

 April 

More information will be given nearer the time. 

 

FOCS TEAM 

teamfocs@googlegroups.com 

 

 

 

mailto:teamfocs@googlegroups.com


Clubs this week 

 Lunchtime After-school 

Monday Y6 Literacy Booster 
Little Rotters  

Y6 Literacy Booster 
Hotshots – 5pm  

Tuesday Sewing Club  Y6 Maths Booster 

Wednesday Y6 Maths Booster 
 

Dodgeball 

Thursday Loom Band Club (led by Y5 girls for 
Reception children) 
Y5 Literacy Booster  

 

Friday Y6 Maths Booster 
Y5 Maths Booster  

Football 

 

At the beginning of each term we send out these reminders for new and existing families………… 

START & END OF THE DAY 

The school bell goes at 8.55am.  If you arrive in the playground after the classes have gone in you 

must sign your child in at Reception.  This is for safeguarding reasons.  At the end of the day parents 

will have access to the playground via the front gate at 3.15pm and the back gate at 3.20pm.  

Dogs are not permitted on the school premises. 

BIKES & SCOOTERS 

Children must not ride their bikes & scooters on the playground and must have a permit.  These are 

issued on a first come first served basis.  Forms are available from the school office – checks will be 

in place from Monday. 

CLUBS  

Children who stay for after school clubs need to be able to change into their PE kit independently.  

Due to safeguarding, parents will not be permitted in the areas children are changing. 

When collecting children after a school club we ask that parents wait in the playground until the 

children are sent out.   

STAFF CAR PARK 

The car park at school is only for staff, school visitors and school deliveries.  Parents and carers must 

find other parking.  There is a rear entrance to the school which is close to Bury Dyke.  All 

pedestrians must use the pedestrian entrance to the school and not cross the car park.   

 

 

 

 

 



Church Notice  

 

In honour of Mary Pettigree 

 

An evening with Neil ‘Nello’ Baldwin 
Including the screening of the 

BAFTA nominated film (cert.15) 
 

St. Margaret’s Church, Crick, Northamptonshire 

Saturday 17th January 2015  

Doors Open 6.45pm  

Ticket Price: £8.00  
(to cover running costs & refreshments)  

CCLI. No. 98523 / 2225741 

 

Tickets are available from Andy Hopkins 07753 873497 

ahopkin1@btinternet.com 
 

This incredible film, originally screened in September is being shown again 

on BBC2 on Christmas Day at 11 pm. We are sure that if you do watch it 

you will want to see it again and meet the real Neil Baldwin, his good friend 

Malcolm Clarke, and the acclaimed film maker Peter Bowker at this 

special evening. 
 

NOT TO BE MISSED 

“The real Neil Baldwin is a force of positivity”: Film director, Julian Farino 

 

"Prince Edward is the best royal I’ve met; I just knocked on his door": Neil 

Baldwin 


